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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sounds Around Town Returns to Penrith for Summer 2025! 

Back by popular demand, Sounds Around Town is returning to Penrith for  

Summer 2025! Penrith Town Council, in collaboration with Plug & Play, Eden 

Valley Artistic Network (EVAN), and the Penrith Arts & Culture group, is once 

again bringing live music to the streets of Penrith every Saturday throughout the 

summer months. 

Sounds Around Town celebrates the incredible local talent in Penrith and 

Cumbria while encouraging visitors to explore the town centre, stay longer, and 

enjoy everything our community has to offer. 

Each Saturday afternoon, from around 2pm to 4pm, different bands and solo 

artists will perform in various locations around town - bringing energy, creativity, 

and a fantastic atmosphere to Penrith across the Summer. 

Cllr Val Bowen, Penrith Town Council Chair & Mayor of Penrith said: 

“It is wonderful to have Sounds Around Town back in Penrith for Summer 2025! 

“The Council is proud to make this project happen alongside our partners Plug & 

Play and EVAN which not only showcases the outstanding live music offer in 

Penrith but also brings energy and footfall to our town centre. It’s events like 

this that make Penrith such a lively and inviting place to live, work, and visit.  

“So, with performances popping up in unexpected places, there’s always 

something exciting just around the corner – and we can’t wait to see it all come 

to life again this summer.” 

We have a packed Summer schedule of performances ahead of us - keep up to 

date with who is playing when and where, by keeping an eye on the Penrith 

Town Council social media pages or sign-up for our bi-weekly round-up of events 

and activities: https://shorturl.at/cgvxI  
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